Notice of Urgent Item which may be considered in private (or partly in private) at the Cabinet meeting on 8 January 2020

Notice is hereby given that the following item (non-key decision) has been added to the Notice of Key and Non-Key Decisions and will be considered as an urgent item of business at Cabinet on 8 January 2020.

Decision to be made	Description of Decision	Decision maker	Date of meeting	Reason for Report to be considered in private	Lead Cabinet Member and Contact Officer	Documents to be submitted to the decision taker
Response to Anglian Water Section 47 Planning Act (2008) Consultation on Draft Statement of Community Consultation with Local Planning Authorities	To respond to a consultation from Anglian Water on a draft Statement of Community Consultation.	Cabinet	8 January 2020	The two appendices to the report will be exempt by virtue of paragraph 3 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972	Councillor Dr. Tumi Hawkins Joint Director of Planning and Economic Development	Report published on 2 January 2020

Reasons for Urgency – South Cambridgeshire District Council needs to respond to the consultation from Anglian Water by 15 January 2020.

The Chairman of the Scrutiny and Overview Committee has been informed.

Notice is additionally given that, as indicated above (in column 5), part or all of the report may contain exempt information falling within paragraphs 3 of Part I of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972 (Information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular person (including the authority holding that information)). Consideration of this report may therefore be held in private, or partly in private, because it will contain exempt information and the public interest in withholding the information may outweigh the public interest in disclosing it. Due to the late publication of this notice, the Chairman of the Scrutiny and Overview Committee has been required to give his approval to this item being considered in private. This agreement was given on 1 January 2020.

If you have any queries relating to this Notice, please contact democratic.services@scambs.gov.uk